
Follow-up on Dietary Health Sponsorship 

Opportunity 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. Following our recent conversation regarding the dietary 

health sponsorship program, I wanted to take a moment to express our gratitude for your interest 

and to provide you with further details. 

As discussed, our initiative aims to promote healthy eating habits in our community, and with 

your support, we can make a significant impact. We are seeking to secure funding for nutritional 

workshops, awareness campaigns, and resources that will benefit individuals and families. 

If you have any further questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to reach 

out. We truly value your potential partnership in this important cause, and we look forward to the 

possibility of working together. 

Thank you once again for considering this opportunity. We hope to hear from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


